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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 000683 
Date 12 December 2016 
 

School Capacity 

 
Request: 
 
·  How many schools (in the last three years) in your area/authority do you deem 

as  
 a) under capacity 
 b) full and  
 c) over capacity 

 
·  Will your local authority be in need of yet more additional primary school places 

by September 2017 
 
With reference to your above questions, I can confirm that City of Wolverhampton 
Council holds this information. The information you have requested is exempt under 
Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), because the information is 
accessible to you, as it is already in the public domain.  
 
Please see link supplied below:  
https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/statistics-school-capacity 
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